
From: Ken Flint
To: Jake Warner
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Zoning Change, corner of Sanders and Brisbane
Date: Sunday, July 16, 2023 8:03:15 AM

Thank you for taking the time to return my call and  help me understand the posted request
for  zoning change for the old Indian Hills Seminary Building  that is being requested by
Latinos in Action.  
I've discussed it with a group of neighbors that reside here on Brisbane Dr. and we're deeply
concerned what the change in zoning may do to disrupt our peaceful neighborhood.
Because we live next door to Indian Hills Middle School, the school traffic already has a huge
impact on our lives.  We have to adjust our personal schedules to avoid being caught in the
overwhelming onslaught of traffic that occurs every school day at 8:00 am and again at 3:00
pm.  Since they remodeled Indian Hills and adjusted the ages of middle school attendees to
include the 6th grade students, it seems as  though the traffic has doubled.
That being said, we have no capacity for a commercial/industrial zoning that would/could add
to the traffic.
Please do not approve the zoning request.

-- 
Thank you,
Ken Flint
11744 S. Brisbane Dr.
Sandy, Ut. 84094
801 518-9166
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